CERTIFICATE

OF APPRECIATION

This Certificate is Proudly Presented to

Kilmore Village

FamilyCare would like to express our gratitude to you for your
generous contribution and support of our Christmas appeal
2023. You have helped provide a brighter Christmas to 280

\Y local families this year.
DAVID TENNANT

CEO FamilyCare
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